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San Ramon Valley Unified School District
699 Old Orchard Drive, Danville

925-552-2933 * www.srvusd.net

SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 3, 2021
4:00PM
Susanna Ordway, President
Ken Mintz, Vice-President Laura Bratt, Member
Qachel Hurd, Clerk Shelley Clark, Member /
1.0 Call to Order
2.0 Pledge of Allegiance/Attendance
3.0 Agenda Approval
4.0 Action Items

4.1 Report, Review and Action Related to Reopening Schools — Spring and Fall 2021

Adjournment

https://www.srvusd.net/district/boardmeetings

Public Comment: Individuals who wish to address the Board of Education are asked to join the virtual
meeting via the Zoom link that can be accessed from the Quicklinks on the homepage of the SRVUSD
website. Further direction on how to address the Board during a meeting can be found here, If you are
speaking on a particular agenda item, the Board President will recognize you to speak at the time the
item is being considered during the meeting. Because this is a special meeting of the Board, public
comment will not be allowed on any item not on the agenda.

All public comments during the meeting will be limited to three minutes.

In compliance with Brown Act regulations, this agenda was posted 24 hours before the noted meeting.
Cindy Fischer, Executive Assistant
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SAN RAMON VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
699 Old Orchard Drive, Danville, CA 94526

DATE: March 3, 2021

TOPIC: Report, Review and Action Related to Reopening Schools —
Spring and Fall 2021

DISCUSSION:

The San Ramon Valley Unified School District is currently in phase 3 of our plan to return students to
hybrid in-person learning. As of this time, all of our students in preschool and grades K-6 and all of our
special day class students who chose hybrid are back on campus. We continue to provide a remote option
for those families who were not ready to return to campus. All sites are strictly adhering to safety
protocols and the District is complying with all health and safety regulations. We look forward to being
able to welcome back our students in grades 7-12 as soon as the county enters the red tier. New guidance
allows us to return students to campus the day after we enter the red tier rather than having to wait 5 days,
as previous guidance required.

Updated CDPH guidance has allowed our student athletes to return to practices and competitions. There
are strict guidelines to which both the players and the observers (spectators) must adhere. We will
continue to open all sports as they are allowed per the CDPH guidance.

As we implement our plan for the remainder of this school year, staff is exploring ways to provide end of
the year celebrations that our students and families desire. We are also working on plans for summer

school.

As we plan for the fall of 2121, staff is seeking direction from the Board regarding in-person and remote

learning.
Dt/John Malloy
Superintendent
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